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Alphabets Pre-School
    Where learning is child’s play

We have received government guidance which says “From 20th July 2020, Early Years Settings will no longer be required to keep children in small, consistent groups within settings.” 

This means from September we will be able to operate Alphabets as we did prior closure in March. We will continue with the consistency of hand washing, cleaning and hygiene procedures which are in place. We may need to consider staggering start/finish times to ensure that social distancing still applies when dropping/picking up. 
Please find below - Alphabets Term Date 2020/2021

Autumn Term 2020
Tuesday 8th September 2020 – Friday 23rd October 2020
Half Term - Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October (Alphabets Closed) 

Monday 2nd November 2020 – Friday 18th December 2020. 

Christmas Holidays – Monday 21st December till Friday 1st January 2021 (Alphabets Closed)

Spring Term 2021 

Monday 4th January 2021 – Friday 12th February 2021. 

Half Term – Monday 15th February – Friday 19th February (Alphabets Closed)
Monday 22nd February 2021 – Wednesday 31st March 2021

Easter Holidays – Thursday 1st April – Friday 16th April (Alphabets Closed)

Summer Term 2021 

Monday 19th April 2021 – Friday 28th May 2021

Monday 3rd May 2021 (Bank holiday – Alphabets Closed)
Half Term – Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June (Alphabets Closed) 

Monday 7th June 2021 – Thursday 22nd July 2021. 


